
Snow Removal 

Maintenance will begin plowing at 5:30 am if we receive 3 inches 

of snow or more.  Please be extra cautious around  the snow 

plows.  Just because you see them doesn’t mean they see you.   

Newark Housing Authority 

            November, 2020 

Newark Housing 

Authority: 

Executive Director:  

Marie Wasman 

315-331-1574 

• Ext. 225 Kari 

• Ext. 221 Maureen 

 

OR 

 

www.newarknyhousing.org

  

 

Emergency After Hours 

315-331-8294 

 

Fire/Police 

911 

 

New Office Hours: 

 

Mon:  8:00-3:30 

 

Tues: 8:00-3:30 

 

Wed:  8:00-3:30 

     ***office closed in pm to     

walk in traffic*** 

  

Thurs:  8:00-3:30 

 

Fri:  8:00-3:30 

 

2021 Calendars are here...if you 

haven’t received one, please ask 

for one when you come into the     

office. 

Attention High School Seniors 

The 2021 PHADA Scholarship Program is currently underway, offering 3            

scholarships (one $7,000 & two $5,000) to high school seniors living in public or 

assisted housing.   

Entries must be submitted by January 29, 2021.   

For more information, visit www.phada.org. 

The office will be closed on 

Wednesday, November 11th 

for Veteran’s Day as well as 

Thursday and Friday,        

November 26th & 27th for          

Thanksgiving.  Have a Happy Holiday!! 

Be advised the eviction moratorium has been lifted.  

Starting November, 2020, 14 Day Notices will begin being 

issued as well as late fees.  If you have outstanding rent 

and/or charges, PLEASE pay them in full or contact the 

office to make payment arrangements.  

Failure to do so will result in issuance of an 

eviction notice. 

Due to COVID-19, please practice social distancing and wearing of 

face masks 



Good Housekeeping Awards 

The Newark Housing Authority would like to congratulate the following tenants 

who received good housekeeping awards for the months of September and     

October: 

 September        October 

Dolores Downs       Misty Wage & Gianna Wright 

Kimio Streeter & Jada Emanual    Amber Elliott 

Sandra Safford       Howard Parham 

Rebecca Cronin & Greg Chapman    Vicki Gregor & Joseph Gregor 

         Ashley Lane 

         Jessica & Morgan Leach 

    Important Dates to Remember:  

Monday, 11/9/20—14 Day Notices and Late Fees issued for month of November if 

rent not paid by 3:30 pm on Friday 11/6/20 

Wednesday, 11/11/20—Office closed for Veterans Day Holiday 

Week of 11/16/20—Annual Inspections for families with November recert date 

Thursday, 11/26/20 & Friday, 11/27/20—Office Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday 

After 25 years of service, Marie Wasman will be retiring on November 27th.   We 

wish  Marie well and would like to thank her for her loyal service to NHA.   Best of 

luck and good health in your retirement, Marie!! 

 

George Getman will take over as Executive Director on November 28th.   George 

comes to us from Rochester Housing Authority and we are sure he will be an asset 

to the Newark Housing Authority.    


